
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/23/2023 8:14:55 PM

First name: Mark

Last name: Meeks

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am very concerned about the expansive nature of the Black Diamond project especially in making

roads in roadless areas.  I wonder if there is proper evaluation of the negative impacts of all that is planned on

the natural environment, especially the wildlife.  I hope care is taken to determine what harm might come and

limit such while pursuing work for preservation and recovery.


